Hi our English friends!
How are you all? Milton Cross is famous in our school! Have a look at http://www.mariarosamolas.com/category/actividades/proyectos-internacionales. Mrs Buxton (as we call our teacher because her husband is English) sent Mr Emery some photos of us opening your shoebox. As you could see, we got very excited when we saw your FC flag, your local newspaper and magazines…and above all your sweatshirt!!! Really cool!!! And of course we tasted your sweets, really good too! 

We suppose you’ll be anxious to see what’s inside our shoebox, so... here we go!
· We are sending you a few typical recipes of our country and region such the famous Spanish omelette. You can try to cook it and let us know. There is a bottle of olive oil from La Muela, a village near Zaragoza.
· Some of my classmates wrote reviews of popular and famous Spanish books. We decided to send you “El misterio de la mujer vampiro” (The Mystery of the vampire woman) whose story takes place in Zaragoza. The “Las lenguas abren horizontes” leaflet may help you to understand them a bit. If you’d like us to send you more copies of this leaflet, let us know!
· A boy in our class is Alberto Belsué’s son, a famous retired football player of Real Zaragoza FC. He got some merchandising to send you … that you have already seen in the photos.
· Our Unit 4 writing gym was a wall display of our city and country. After our teacher marked them, we decided to send them to you. They could be useful for your Miltoncross groups’ project. Most of them are about Spain but there are some about Nicaragua, Dominican Republic, Rumania and Chile. Some of our classmates aren’t Spanish and we enjoy learning about their culture.
· There are also some pins and a book of the EXPO ZARAGOZA 2008 (the 2008 World Water Exhibition) and a box of pins of the most important buildings in Zaragoza. 
· We saw that your school rules are written in your school diary. We’ve got a “Proyecto Educativo” where school rules are written. They are two “amonestaciones” (warnings) enclosed that teachers give us if we misbehave.  
· Finally, we are also sending four newspapers where news about our school were published. They are about:
· a blind girl at year 4th Secondary  that taught Primary students about the Braille applications and devices that she uses in class and also there is a small article where two of our classmates are interviewed  about a music project. 
· the science project “We are what we eat” by some students in 3rd Secondary. They had the opportunity to show it in the Festival Vedy à Techniky in Bratislava (Slovakia). They travelled there with Mrs Buxton! They told us that it was an unforgettable experience! They’ll show it at the end of April  in Namur (Belgium) and in Moscu (Russia) at the end of June.

· our school’s exhibition of cribs around the world. It was also published in the newspaper and we are very proud because we work hard every year to have a very nice crib!
And that’s all folks!

We hope that we can keep in touch with you. Students at 3rd year Secondary are very excited about the project and we were curious of Portsmouth!!!

We hope you enjoy our shoebox and look forward to hearing from you soon!

Greetings! 
Marina García Sáez (3º ESO-C)
